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s4l Chapter III. Participation in the proceedings 

Part II 

** CONSIDERATION OF THE TERMS AND PROVISIONS OF ARTICLE 32 OF THE CHARTER 

Part HI 

PROCEDURES RELATING TO PARTICIPATION OF INVITED REPRESENTATIVES 

NOTE 

Part III is concerned with procedures relating to 
the participation of invited representatives after an 
invitation has been extended and comprises material 
on participation by Members and non-members of 
the United Nations. 

Section A includes proceedings concerned with the 
related questions of the opportune moment for the 
Council to extend invitations to participate and the 
timing of the initial hearing of the invited represen- 
tative. This section includes one instance 23 in which 
as an exception to its usual practice the Council had 
agreed to hear invited representatives while it was 
discussing a point of procedure. 

No question concerning the duration of participa- 
tion (section B) has arisen during the period under 
review. The practice has been maintained according 
to which the President, when consideration of a ques- 
tion has extended over several meetings, has renewed 
the invitation at each consecutive meeting immediately 
after the adoption of the agenda. “d 

Section C deals with limitations of a procedural 
nature affecting invited representatives throughout the 
process of participation in the proceedings of the Se- 
curity Council. During the period under review there 
were two instances 25 illustrative of the limitations con- 
cerning the order in which invited rcprcscntatives were 
called upon to speak. On one occasion an individual 
who had previously been invited under rule 39 to 
address the Council was denied an opportunity to 
speak before certain members who had previously 
inscribed their names on the list of speakers. In the 
second instance, after consultation with members of 
the Council, the President explained the order in which 
invited representatives would be heard. 

Two cases are included concerning the raising of 
points of order by invited representatives. In the first 
instance 2fl no objections were raised to hearing an 
invited representative on a point of order, while the 
second case 27 involved extensive discussion on the 
raising of a point of order by an invited representative 
during a statement by another invited representative. 

be called upon 
to speak was raised in connexion with (he discussion on the 
order of consideration of the items in the agenda (sea 
chapter II, Case I). 

ZeCase 11. 
27 case 12. 

2~Casc 13. 

which it has been deemed inappropriate that invited 
representatives should participate. The discussion in 
the two cases included under the subheading “Post- 
ponement of the consideration of the question” dealt 
primarily with the question whether an invited repre- 
sentative may propose adjournment until he had had 
time to communicate with his Government 29 or to 
study statements made during the discussion. 8” 

Under the subheading “Other matters” one case ‘* 
is included in which an invited representative sought 
clarification on the procedure concerning his participa- 
tion after the Council had reached that point in the 
debate when it was considering the question of voting 
on a draft resolution and explanation of votes. 

The two cases included under section E are con- 
cerned with the “effect of extension of invitations”. 
The first case involves the withdrawal of an invited 
representative from the Council table prior to the con- 
clusion of discussion of the item. x In the second 
case n3 certain members contended that an invitation 
did not entail any juridical undertaking and was not 
legally binding. 

A. THE STAGE AT WHICH INVITED STATES ARE 
HEARD 

CASE 8 

At the 1105th meeting on 20 March 1964, in con- 
nexion with the India-Pakistan question, after the list 
of speakers had been exhausted, the President (Boli- 
via) recalling the proposal made at the previous 
meeting by the representative of Czechoslovakia that 
the Security Council discussion on that item should 
be adjourned until 5 May 1964, 31 observed that the 
Council was at a point of procedure with regard to 
the proposed adjournment. Although he was aware of 
the practice of the Council of confining discussion on 
procedural questions to members of the Council, he 
had, in view of the special circumstances, recognized 
the representatives of Pakistan and India. He further 
observed that while hc would like to confine the dis- 
cussion to the procedural point of adjournment as pro- 
posed by the representative of Czechoslovakia, the 
matter was in the hands of the members. The Council 
being master of its own procedure could discuss the 
question further if the members so wished. 

The representative of Pakistan + cxplaincd that hc 
wished only to assist “in the formulation of the procc- 
durc” and in the debate. Earlier he had noted that the 
representative of Brazil had conditioned his support of 
the proposal for adjournment 










